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St. Louis, Missouri (March 3, 2020) – Howell & Howell Contractors, Inc. in Louisville, KY was 
awarded the Humanitarian Award from the Painting Contractors Association (PCA) for their 
involvement in the community and volunteer projects. 

Howell & Howell Contractors, Inc. donate labor, materials, equipment, supervision and management 
to various community efforts. Most recently, they volunteered to repaint the static displays for the 
Veteran’s Memorial Park in Jeffersontown, KY. 

Taking two years to complete, this project included repainting a UH-1H Huey Helicopter, M60 Main 
Battle Tank, Mark 14 Torpedo, 155mm Howitzer Field Gun, two 3” Naval Deck Guns, park restrooms 
and four park pavilions. 

The Howell & Howell Contractors, Inc. team has also been involved with community organizations 
like Home of the Innocents, Dare to Care, Kosair Children’s Hospital, St. Joseph Orphanage, Angel 
Tree, Cedar Lake Lodge and the University of Kentucky Scholarship.

The Humanitarian Award was presented at PCA’s annual EXPO event Feb. 19-21 in Phoenix-Glendale, 
Arizona. 

The Painting Contractors Association (PCA) is an international trade association dedicated to 
the success of painting contractors through ethics, education and excellence. PCA provides best-
in-class professional development training to support practitioners of the trade in reaching their 
greatest potential. 
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